
 
   
 
To: COMO Dean McFarren, Curtis Han, COS, D11N Board & Staff 
 
From: Sue Fry, ASC-SF 
Date 15 March, 2021 
 
Re:  ASC-SF activity 
 
 
 
Activities 

• Communications with AUXLO LT Cruz as necessary 
• Attended Sector SF virtual Call Hands meetings on Fridays 
• Attended ADM Shultz’s State of the Coast Guard virtual address 
• Received AUC Reports from 3 Station areas 

 
 
Sector San Francisco remains in Phase1 which means no face to face contact with the Active 
Duty at YBI or participation with various events that the Auxiliary has done with several local 
Agencies in the past.  
We hope that the positive effects of vaccinations and reduced numbers of Covid cases in the 
Area will lead to a progression to Phase 2. 
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